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Followers will remember that a few posts back Gadfly 
highlighted Councilman Colon’s suggestion that Swift towers could 
be erected in our parks perhaps as Scout projects to educate the public 
on the value of the Swifts, an idea he reiterated to Gadfly after finding a 
tower while he and fiancée Erin were frostily perambulating in snow-
filled Fort Washington State Park last Saturday. 

Gadfly hopes to highlight shortly just such a tower project in Bethlehem 
by an Eagle Scout, but, lo ‘n behold, he has an example by Emily, a 
member of his extended family. 

As a 16-and-17-year-old, Emily built a tower for a Girl Scout Gold Award 
(the Girl Scouts equivalent to the Boy Scouts Eagle award) at the 
Wildlands Conservatory in Emmaus to teach children in their summer 
camps “the importance of preservation of animal habitat so that in the 
future they continue to want to play an active role in animal habitat 
conservation.” 

https://thebethlehemgadfly.com/author/thebethlehemgadfly/
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https://wp.me/pacKPh-68K
https://wp.me/pacKPh-6rM
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Scott Burnet, a member of the Bethlehem Swift steering committee, was 
one of her advisors. 

What a great experience for Emily. 

 

What great continuing value for the children at the Wildlands camps and 
other visitors. 

Let’s keep the Colon suggestion percolating! 

 

 


